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P.O. Box 270 
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Kathleen M. Shanley   
Manager – Transmission Siting 
Tel:  (860) 728-4527 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
September 4, 2020 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
Re: Petition No. 1384 – Structure Replacement Project - Preston, Canterbury, Plainfield and Brooklyn 
 Notice of Completion 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy submits this letter to 
comply with the Connecticut Siting Council’s conditions as follows: 
 
• Within 45 days after completion of construction, the Council shall be notified in writing that 

construction has been completed. Eversource completed construction on July 27, 2020; this letter 
provides notice of completion of this modification. 

 
• There were no material changes or other deviations to this modification. 

 
Due to COVID-19, Eversource is submitting this notice electronically and will be providing one hard 
copy in the mail for the Council’s records. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (860) 728-4527. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager, Transmission Siting 
 

 


